
From: Jake Benson  
Sent: Monday, July 30, 2018 10:34 AM 
Subject: Libra / CFTC finch RFI 
  
Dear Brian and Bianca, 
  
It was a pleasure meeting with you on July 18th.  After reviewing the CFTC RFI for prize 
competition, we believe that your approach is well thought out, and will benefit the commission 
and the industry at large. 
  
The following areas that the RFI listed as suggested examples particularly resonate with us and 
we look forward to engaging when the commission is ready: 
  
            1)         Transaction position and margin data and analysis 
            2)         Enhancing market transparency and oversight 
            3)         Systemic risk analysis 
  
These are all squarely in the Libra’s core focus and areas of expertise. 
  
Furthermore, we believe there is an additional topic for us all to consider working together on: 
  
            4) Reference data and other blockchain industry standardizations  
  
With this capability, the commission and the industry participants will advance the ability to 
have ease of interoperability between regulatory platforms and industry participants. 
  
Please let us know when we can all engage again after your summer holiday plans. 
  
  
Kind regards, 
Jake Benson 
  
  
  
  
  

 
Jake Benson  
Founder & Chief Executive Officer  

 

http://www.libra.tech/
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